



LAULURIE en Périgord

Francis et Yonnie TOUTAIN 24330 – LA DOUZE tel : 05 53 06 74 00

e-mail : <u>toutain@laulurie.com</u> URL : <u>www.laulurie.com</u>

Dear friends.

We were to celebrate this year the 40th season of Laulurie (and the last) Alas, the covid 19 came to upset our projects.

Given the difficulty of applying barrier gestures and physical distance, we decided (death in the soul) to close the campsite for this season.

Indeed, we do not want to take the risk of contamination for our customers and for ourselves.

On the other hand, the houses are perfectly autonomous with their private sanitary facilities, so we will operate this summer only with the houses managed like cottages.

The accommodation will be disinfected between each tenant.

Leisure facilities will be accessible: swimming pool, tennis, pétanque, table tennis.

The sun loungers in the swimming pool will be marked with the name of each tenant to avoid any risk of cross-contamination.

We will keep the meals convivial while respecting the separations between each table.

There will be no grocery store or bar.

The bread and pastries service will always be provided by reservation the day before.

Possibility to rent a television set (20 € / week) placed under the awning so as not to disturb the neighbors.

The opening date, originally set for May 30, has been postponed to Sunday, June 14. (subject, of course, to government authorization to open)

If you wish to come to Laulurie by renting a maisonette, you can consult the availability schedule that we keep up to date.

Take care of yourself and be well. With our friendly memories.

Francis and Yonnie



